
ESMA updates Q&As on temporary product
intervention measures

The Q&A provides clarification on the application of the temporary product
intervention measures on clients established outside the Union and non-Union
nationals.

The purpose of this Q&A is to promote common supervisory approaches and
practices in the application of ESMA’s temporary product intervention
measures in relation to the marketing, distribution or sale of CFDs and
Binary options to retail clients. It aims at market participants.

Next steps

ESMA will continue to monitor this Q&A on ESMA’s temporary product
intervention measures on the marketing, distribution or sale of CFDs and
Binary options to retail clients in the coming months and will review and
update them where required.

http://www.government-world.com/esma-updates-qas-on-temporary-product-intervention-measures/
http://www.government-world.com/esma-updates-qas-on-temporary-product-intervention-measures/

